Our Case Number: ABP-310286-21

Your Ref: Effin GAA Club
An

Bord
Pleanala

Donal Kelly and Susan Magner
Ballyshonikin

Ballyshonahin

Co. Limerick

Date: 21st July 2021

Re: Railway works and all works necessary to eliminate and, where necessary, upgrade seven
numbered level crossings and carry out all associated and ancillary works along a 24-kilometre
section of the Dublin to Cork Railway Line.

Fantstown, Thomastown, Ballyhay, Newtown, Ballycoskery (Ballyhea Village), Shinanagh and
Buttevant, Co. Cork and Co. Limerick.

Dear Sir/Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed
railway order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

A receipt for the fee lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of Cork County Council and Limerick City and
County Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
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CATHAOIRLEACH: RUNATI: CISTEOIR:

Donal O Ceallaigh Susan Ni Maigneir Michéal O Ceallaigh

An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1,

DO1 V902

7" July 2021

Re: Railway Bridge, Lower Effin, County Limerick

To Whom It May Concern:
We Effin GAA are delighted with the development of the new railway bridge.

Over the last 100 years the railway has restricted our club as we loose out to other clubs.
However, looking at the plans we see that the new development is only a single lane road.

We believe that this will still restrict access to our club and a double lane road is the only
safe solution, and a safe new junction layout where the new road meets the R515.
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